
 

 

 

 

Blood Donor Clinic Goal Surpassed  
 

 

Kahnawake - 5, Enniskó:wa/March 2025 

 
Tehsakotitsén:tha Kateri Memorial Hospital Centre (KMHC) wishes to 
announce the winners of a friendly competition that took place 
between KMHC, Kahnawà:ke Shakotiia'takehnhas Community Services 
(KSCS) and Onkwata'karitáhtshera, to determine which organization 
would have the most employees attend the blood donor clinic on 
March 4, 2025. 
 
With 20 blood donors, KSCS wins by a landslide! KMHC and 
Onkwata'karitáhtshera had a combined total of 9 donors, and we are 
grateful to everyone for coming out! 
 
With 113 donations, we have far surpassed our goal of 75 donors, and 
KMHC is grateful for your continued support! 
 
KMHC wishes to say a big Niawen'kó:wa to KSCS and to all participants 
for your donations, as well as our partners Kateri Memorial Foundation 
and Héma-Québec. See you next time! 

 
 

 

 

 


